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P r o j e c t  D i g M y V E T  w i l l
s t a r t  w i t h  p i l o t i n g  o f  t h e

f i r s t  t w o  o u t p u t s

Sunny Athens welcomed the partners
of the DigMyVET project,  all  attended
to meet face -  to face. The main topic
discussed was the piloting of IO1 and

IO2, the developed guide and
benchmarking tool that should take

place soon in all  participating
countries.  Another important bit  was

also planning the final touches for
the rest of the intelectual outputs.

The progress will  be evaluated at the
next online meeting in January 2023.


